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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT  
ON FUTURE WORKLOAD PLANNING 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) reviewed the Draft Proposed Pacific 
Fishery Management Council (Council) Meeting Agenda for November and the Council Workload 
Planning: Preliminary Year-at-a-Glance Summary.  During your March 2023 meeting, the 
HMSAS did not attend in person.  Given the number of important International Management 
activities which are slated to be discussed next year and preparations for any HMS Roadmap 
workshop to be held in conjunction with the June 2024 Council meeting, we recommend that the 
HMSAS and Management Team meet in person during your March 2024 meeting. 
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